
KAUFMAN ISD - MAINTENANCE REPORT
Best Today, Better Tomorrow!
December 2023 - January 2024

KISD Maintenance continues to work throughout the district completing tasks for 
the upcoming school year!

Possibly the largest undertaking over the Winter Break was the completion of room 
labels. Every campus in the district already had exterior door labels; however, to 
increase our security, we have added interior door numbers.

In case of a major emergency, staff and students will only have to look at the door 
frame to be able to report what room number they are located in. From a safety and 
security standpoint, this is an important identifying feature for first responders.


